RECEIVED EL_STRONICALLY 7-24-01 HARD COPIES RECEIVED



Jim Russell

To: Graciela Etchart/WUTC@WUTC, Records Center

CC:

07/24/01 02:47 PM

Subject: three strikes rule

I just got this by E-mail. Not sure if this was formally submitted to the records center? Please log and circulate as necessary. Thanks.

James M. Russell
Policy Research Specialist
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
Ph: (360) 664-1318
Fax: (360) 753-2629
— Forwarded by Jim Russell/WUTC on 07/24/01 02:45 PM —



Chuck_Eberdt@mail.op pco.org (Chuck Eberdt,

To: jrussell@wutc.wa.gov (Jim Russell, WUTC)

CC:

The Opportunity

Subject: three strikes rule

Council)

07/24/01 02:14 PM

Carole Washburn Washington Utilitites and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn,

The Energy Project would like to go on record one final time objecting to the changes

recommended in the obligation to serve rule. The companies have not provided substantial

evidence that the current rule is being abused to a significant degree.

Furthermore, when

energy assistance programs can not extend help to the majority of eligible low-income

households, this is a real hardship. The rising prices for natural gas and electricity,

combined with this rule change, leave us very concerned for the welfare of Washington's

low-income population with winter.

Respectfully,

Chuck Eberdt

Chuck Eberdt
The Energy Project
314 E. Holly St.
Bellingham, WA 98225
360-734-5121 x332

<u>Lisa Lloyd 02:51:30 PM 07/24/2001</u>

360-671-0541 fax chuck_eberdt@oppco.org